[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sir/madam,

I just wanted to write in and lend my support to proposal planning reference 2020/2205/P in relation to the roof terrace application for the Bull & Gate pub in Kentish Town.

The pub is a fine establishment, capable of exceptional hospitality and catering. The proposal is in line with meeting the demands from pub-goers and crosses over into being beneficial for the industry and community in trying to provide a safe dining option in the era of covid.

As such, I strongly support the proposal and am happy to be contacted if any further input is required from a lay member of the public.

Kindest regards,

NW5 2PS